
	
 

 

November 1, 2024 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

¡Feliz Día de Todos los Santos! Guatemala is famous for its celebrations on All Saints’ Day!  

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

It’s hard to believe it’s been almost 2 weeks since our conference! It was a pleasure to see you all there. We 
sincerely hope you enjoyed yourselves and, more importantly, that you learned something new and useful to 
continue improving your foreign language classes. That is the reason we get together each year, to keep learning 
and growing as teachers so our students can benefit from our development. We applaud your efforts! 

We would also like to applaud the efforts of the Glendale College team who worked so hard to make this year’s 
conference possible: Foreign Language Department Co-chairs  María Hernández and Arevik Mikaelin, and the 
Language Arts Division Chair, Lourdes Girardi. Also, thank you to Glendale College’s Superintendent/President, 
Dr. Ryan Cornner, for all of his support. Lastly, a very special thank you to our IT support, Mark Ragonig, and 
Chef Andrew Feldman and the wonderful ladies from the catering team. We appreciate you all!  

For anyone interested in hosting next year’s conference (or another year in the future), it is a lot of  work, but it 
is worth it! Our annual conference is an opportunity to  support your community of foreign language 
instructors while highlighting your campus. We highly recommend hosting and ask that you please carefully 
review and complete the  CCCFLC Host Campus Application. Thank you. 

For those who were unable to attend this year’s conference or a particular presentation, we are happy to 
provide you with the 2024 CCCFLC Conference - Presentation Links and Zoom Recordings. Enjoy! 

In this document you will also find some contact information in case you have any questions or comments for 
our presenters. If their contact information is not available, simply  email us your questions and/or comments 
and we will be happy to forward them on your behalf.  

For those who were able to attend, by now everyone should have received their  Certificate of Attendance 
and/or Receipt of Payment (for those who requested them). If you have not and still need either, please email 
us at cccflc@gmail.com and we will get them to you as quickly as possible.  

Lastly, in our continued effort to improve with each conference, we ask that you take  1-2 minutes to complete 
this brief, anonymous survey, 2024 CCCFLC - Post-conference Survey. Thank you. 

We hope that the rest of the semester goes well for everyone and you enjoy the holidays. We will be reaching 
out to you all at the beginning of  2025. Amazing how quickly time flies! 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to 
advertise an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated 



for sharing such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. 
Thank you. 

• CSU Pueblo World Languages (OER) 
• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• The Heritage Language Exchange 
• Flyer to help promote studying Spanish 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 
Sincerely, 
Adrienne Merlo - Secretary 

and the CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice-President, Dana Arazi 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 


